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OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT AND
PROPOSED RULE TO AMEND 10 CFR 30,31, 32, 40, AND 70 - REQUIREMENTS FOR
DISTRIBUTION OF BYPRODUCT MATERIAL (FSME-10-054)

Dear Ms. Mattsen:

The OAS appreciates the, additional time given for us to properly review and address the
subject document. The Executive Board of the Organization of Agreement States has reviewed
the above document and offers the following comments.

We feel the current general license program does not result in adequate accountability for
registered radioactive material. This was detailed in our original request for rulemaking. In
this request we suggested a much lower threshold above which specific licensing would be
required.

The proposed rulemaking does not go that far, but includes another category of exempt
devices, industrial devices. It appears to remove the prescriptive nature of the manufacturing
and distribution regulations and makes them performance based. This approach brings SS&D
reviews and licensing of these devices into alignment with the performance based/risk-
informed approach of the rest of our radiation protection program. The proposal does limit the
quantity in any device to no more than 10-4 times the Category limit in Appendix E of Part 20.
It also has a requirement that certain doses would not be exceeded in misuse scenarios
involving unshielded sources, and an environmental impact/dose contribution of no more than
I mrem in any one year in disposal scenarios.
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After review, the OAS is supportive of the proposed changes. We think the proposal may result
in manufacturers and distributors trying to reduce quantities of material in their devices to meet
exempt quantity activities. This will greatly reduce quantities of radioactive material currently
found in devices and help eliminate safety issues regarding hazards caused by radiation dose to
the occupational worker, the public and the environment.

We appreciate the chance to comment on this subject, and stand ready to answer any questions
you may have.

Sincerely,

David Walter, OAS Chair
Alabama Office of Radiation Control
P.O. Box 303017
Montgomery, Alabama 36130-3017
Phone: 334-206-5394
Fax: 334-206-5387
Email: david.walter@adph. state.al.us
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Please see comments attached form the OAS Executive Board.

David Walter, Assistant Director
Alabama Office of Radiation Control
Phone: (334)206-5391
Fax: (334)206-5387

Please note my new e-mail address
david.walter(,adPh. state.al.us

Visit our web site at www.adph.orq/radiation
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